
Recommendations for Approval

South Thames Gateway Building Control Joint Committee – 21 September 2017

Expansion of South Thames Gateway Building Control Partnership

Resolved that:
(1) Members agreed to the expansion of the partnership through the inclusion of 

Canterbury City Council’s building control service. 

South Thames Gateway Building Control Partnership Business Plan 2018-
2021

Resolved that: 
(1) Subject to the points raised in the minutes regarding readiness to deal with 

further expansion and succession planning, The draft Business Plan 2018-2021 
(dated 30 August 2017 Version 2) and Delivery Plan 2018-2021 (dated 30 
August 2017 Version 2) be approved, and be sent to each Partner Authority for 
comments; and

(2) That the Director be asked to invite neighbouring councils to a conference on 
the work of the partnership.

Monitoring report April 2017 to August 2017

Resolved that 
(1) The report be noted.


